
MFA Ivan Mrkic meets with the Ambassador of the Kingdom of Spain
Monday, 03 February 2014.

Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivan Mrkic received today the Ambassador
of the Kingdom of Spain in Belgrade, Arturo Laclaustra Beltran.  

Foreign Minister Mrkic expressed his appreciation of the substantial support that the Kingdom of
Spain has been extending to the Republic of Serbia in its European integration process and
regarding Kosovo and Metohija.

The talks also dealt with the internal situation in the Republic of Serbia and in the Kingdom of
Spain, and topics related to the promotion of the traditionally friendly bilateral relations between
the two countries.
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